
Homeroom Report Back 10/2/14 
 
HR Reps: Please do not read this aloud. Read the General section and your grade section. 
Our next Mass Meeting is Block 3 on Thursday, October 17, 2014. Please write this 
down.  
 
Read Aloud: 
General: 

• We conducted a survey of 970 GHS students about the new campus policy and 
we're using it to advocate on your behalf 
 

• Homecoming is right around the corner, look out for news in student activities! 
 

• The Community Service Committee has a new email address! It's 
communityservice.ghs@gmail.com. Feel free to email if you have any community 
service events that need volunteers or have questions about upcoming events! 

 
• If you are looking for a volunteer opportunity you can help out this Thursday 

selling snacks and water at the cardinal hut at the GHS stadium. Volunteers are 
needed from 6pm-9pm. Community service hours will be provided!! If you 
cannot make it this Thursday, more volunteer opportunities at the Cardinal Hut 
will be available. If you are interested please email julia.bunte-
mein@greenwichschools.org. 

 
• The Student Concerns Committee is always looking to dialogue with students 

about concerns they have regarding their student experience at GHS! Please email 
Uma.Ramesh@greenwichschools.org with any concerns about GHS 

 
Seniors:  

• We need SRO Skit chairs, ghost writers, dance chairs, publicity chairs and stage 
managers. If interested please apply ASAP. Applications are in student activities 
and are due TOMORROW Friday 10/3. 

• This is a busy time for all of us, so good luck to everyone on college applications! 
 
Juniors: 

• none 
 
Sophomores: 

• If you are interested in getting involved and volunteering at homecoming and/ or 
you have any questions or concerns about food in the cardinal cafe, student life, 
our class trip, etc. please contact any class officers. Thanks! 

 
Freshmen: 

• Starting on September 29th, going through October 8th you will all view Class 
officer speeches in your Sem Skills classes. Voting will take place on October 9th 
in the student center during lunch block.  



	
  
	
  


